
I am a licensed esthetician in private practice in Portland, Oregon. I am reaching out because my practice and my clients' treatments 
are greatly enhanced by the use of FDA approved devices such as Celluma LED Infrared Light. I also use a microcurrent device in 
my practice. I have searched for research/evidence of any harm or danger caused by these devices and can find nothing. Both of 
the devices I use are available to the public online. It would harm my business if I am not able to use a device in my practice that my 
clients can simply buy online (although most don't because they are expensive). I invested nearly $3000 in these devices, and my 
small business has been decimated by COVID-19. Please consider the plight of small businesses, and let us keep our devices. For 
the record, I have no interest in lasers or anything beyond the scope of my training and practice. I care greatly about the safety of 
my clients, and work with integrity. I implore you to consider that estheticians are trained in these devices and use them with great 
results, safely. I can't bear the thought of yet another blow to my business this year, especially when there are no risks involved in 
these devices, such as microcurrent and the Celluma light. Thanks for your consideration. 


